· 19 Feb 2007 Anton wrote:
Hi Stavros!
we are two students of veterinary medicine, our names are Marina and Antonio and we are friends of Mariona, the spanish girl who worked at your center last summer.

We are 23 abd 22 years old, and we have practiced in veterinary last summers and have already worked (hotels, lifeguard,etc.)

 We wrote you to know if we could volunteer too: we would like to spend three or four weeks (better in August) in your centre helping you with wild animals.
Thank you for your time!
 

Best regards
Antonio DL, Marina V.
· 20 Feb 2007 Ekpaz wrote:
Hi Antonio.

We are very happy that you want to join our activity but at the moment we have free place after 9 of August. Is this o.k. for you? From the other side the weather is very nice the summer and if you want to bring with you a tent and sleeping bags you can come earlier. I can also inform you if somebody cancel the application or change the dates.

 

Best regards

Stavros K.  Hellenic Wildlife Hospital
· 22 Feb 2007 Anton wrote:
Hi Stavros!

I'm very happy to learn about free places that you still have! 

If for you it's ok Marina and I would like to come there more or less 6 of August and stay till 31 or some days more if you need. Don't worry for the accomodation it will be nice to sleep some nights in tent in a so nice place!! In any case I'll send you as soon as possible the application form and volunteer agreement and specify with more detail the period!

 

Best regards

Antonio DL

· 10 May 2007 Ekpaz wrote:
Hi Antonio

 I want to ask you if you bought your tickets. I booked a place for both of you from 9th till 31st August.

 Kind regards,

Stavros K.

· 11 May 2007 Anton wrote:
Hi Stavros!

For sure we had! In the same day you told us, we bought our tickets!

We'll land in Athens some days before and then we'll reach you the day before or the same 9 soon in the morning, as you like.

Thank you and see you soon in Aegina!

Kindly,

Antonio DL
